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I attended a meeting a couple of weeks ago related to the upcoming question about rezoning
the above property for Wellbrook. I found no objections to this occurring and support it,
based on the information given at the time. I say this with the expectation that the powers that

be continue to assess the organization and do what is possible to hold them to their word.
Thank you.

Jeanne Rickert 825 Jupiter Drive.
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